
 
  

 

September 1, 2014  [Edition 1, Volume 1] 

FROM THE DESK OF…  
Tom O’Donnell, Director of Operations  

Greetings!  With the changing 

seasons come some new 

changes here at Park Village as 

well.  One of the changes that 

we are most proud of and 

excited to introduce is our new 

website.  One of the main 

reasons we have remained in 

business for over 60 years is our 

connections 

with our 

Residents and 

their loved 

ones.  As we 

look to the 

future, we 

realize that 

computers 

and the 

internet are 

an important means of 

communication, not only with our 

current Residents and their 

families, but with those who may 

be considering Park Village’s 

services in the future.  Through this 

understanding, we realized that 

our website needed a facelift!   

After months of planning, we 

are excited to ask you to please 

visit our website at 

www.parkvillagehealthcare.com  

to see all of the changes.  While 

much of the information has 

remained the same, we have 

worked hard to ensure that it is 

easier for you to access and 

navigate! 

Another change, which you 

have probably already noticed, is 

our Newsletter. We previously sent 

a copy of our Newsletter with the 

monthly bill.   As 

we move 

forward, we plan 

on providing 

even more 

information, but 

on a quarterly 

basis.  We will 

continue to 

feature some of 

the same 

sections, such as New Residents 

and important upcoming events, 

but also new areas of interest.   

Each quarter, we will 

acknowledge a different Park 

Village employee so that you can 

become familiar with some of the 

individuals who help make our 

campus a wonderful place to live 

and visit.   We will also include 

information that is specific to the 

aging population or residents of a 

long-term health care facility 

such as Park Village. You will also 

note that this format does not 

include the Care Plan list for 

Residents in the Nursing Home.  

That list will continue to be mailed 

out each month with the bill.   

Finally, should any new or 

pressing news or information 

come to light between issues of 

the Newsletter, we will address 

these items, as we always have, 

through mailings, postings, and 

face-to-face interactions.  Some 

of these items will also be 

addressed on our website under 

the “Newsletters” tab in a post 

titled “News Flash.” Topics such as 

the Flu Vaccine availability will be 

addressed in this manner.   

If you have any questions 

regarding these changes or 

anything else going on at Park 

Village, please feel free to 

contact me or a member of the 

Management Team.   And, as 

always, thank you for choosing 

Park Village.  It’s truly our pleasure 

to care for you and your family! 

 

Tom O’Donnell 

PARK VILLAGE HEALTH CARE CENTER 

THE ACORN 

ONE OF THE MAIN 

REASONS WE HAVE 

REMAINED IN BUSINESS 

FOR OVER 60 YEARS IS 

OUR CONNECTIONS 

WITH OUR RESIDENTS 

AND THEIR LOVED ONES. 

http://www.parkvillagehealthcare.com/
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SPOTLIGHT ON… 
 

SUE MYERS, RN – NURSING HOME, SIDE I, 200 HALL    
 
Current Residence: 

Sue currently resides in Stone Creek, Ohio.  

 

Family: 

     Sue is married to her husband, Mitch.  They have two sons, Jason who is  

 married to wife, Tara, and Jeremy who is married to wife, Stacy.  Jeremy  

 and Stacy have one daughter, Kaylee.  

 

Interests/Hobbies: 

 Sue enjoys quiet activities.  She collects Tiny Tears Dolls and like to draw  

 “Zentagle” drawings to relax.  Sue also enjoys time with her dogs.  She has  

 always had Dobermans.   

 

When you were younger, what did you want to be when you grew up? 

 Sue always knew that she wanted to be a nurse. 

 

What is something that reminds you of your childhood? 

 Sue has so many good memories! She still has many of the toys, such as  

 dolls, etc., that she had growing up.  One of her favorite possessions from  her youth is the booth  

and table her family ate meals at growing up.  

 

What is one thing on your “Bucket List”? 

 Sue is looking forward to retirement in about 4 years – but says she’ll have to have  

 something to do!  Sue will have worked for 45 years by then and gets bored easily!  (Sue will be 

 greatly missed at Park Village as she has spent the vast majority of her working years here!)  

 

What is something that people may not know about you? 

 Sue has worked at Park Village since 1978.  Sue also worked at Timken Mercy and did  

 some private duty nursing along the way.  

 

What is your favorite thing about working at Park Village? 

 Sue loves the elderly! She has worked with many of the staff and generations of the  

 O’Donnell family.  Some of her best friends are here at Park Village.  
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Welcome New Residents 

Health Care Center 

Jack Fantine   Pauline Lampe   Flodell Marburger 

Barbara Bevan   Thelma Davis   Norma Owens  

Carl Mani    Hannah Carr   Norva Ley 

Carolyn Chaney   Thelma Glauser   Margaret Seymore 

Roberta VonAllmen  Dorothy Ohler   Mary Brewer  

Clara Semon   Janet Huth    Ralph Burkhart  

Betty Myers    William Thomas   Pauline Stalcup 

Richard Tristano   Venette Mason   Mary Barr 

Betty Amistadi   Carl Ball    Marjorie Yanai 

Gene Chumney   Ethel King    Margaret Class 

Lucille Fete    Ada Rau    Marjory Garman 

Don Wallace   Ralph Ott     

 

Assisted Living 

Dee Marks    Bob Boyd    Maxine Scott 

Marjorie Gachter   Mary Barr    Josephine Schilling 

Violet Zimmerman  James Longo   Dorothy Borland 

James Zeller   Lorraine Zeller   Pauline Lampe 

Opal Baughman   Nancy Klopfer   William Nelson 

Janet Comella   Elizabeth Morgan   Dorothy Hanna 

Bonnie Hoffman   Dorotha German 

 

 

 

We are pleased that you have chosen Park Village Health Care Center! 

Please take full advantage of all that our campus has to offer, including our 

many activities.  Also, please remember that you are more than welcome 

to invite your friends or family to join you for our activities and meals!      
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Happy Birthday!!! 

Health Care Center 

Louise Wyatt – 7/1   Rene Starinari – 7/1   Lois Espenschied – 7/2 

Ruby Mao – 7/5   Ellen DeTorio – 7/7   Joan Dessecker – 7/8  

Lizzy Wilhelm – 7/10   Sara Case – 7/20   Gerry Byers – 7/22  

Faye Gladman – 7/22   Dan Urger – 7/ 23   Arline McMillin – 7/26 

Gene Dessecker – 7/29  Tad Bunner – 8/1   Carol Bigler – 8/8  

Marie Johnston – 8/14  Lula Mae Haney – 8/20  Russell Gilmore – 8/22 

Shirley Baker – 8/26   Arlene Norris – 8/29    Richard Tristano – 9/4 

Donald Wallace – 9/12  Vallie Carr – 9/12   Gregor Hagloch – 9/13 

Dan Graziani – 9/18   Glenna Rimer – 9/21   Menno Beachy – 9/27 

Iris Walker – 9/28 

 

Assisted Living 

Norma Edwards – 7/1  Jean Mathias – 7/2   Betty Mylett – 7/9   

Jane Osborne – 7/21   Dorothy Nichols – 7/26  Esther Riley – 7/28  

Betty Myers – 7/28   Nancy Klopfer – 8/1   Irene Dalpiaz – 8/2 

Clifford Haglock – 8/7  Jean Gasser – 8/9   Emmett Long – 8/9 

Charlene Long – 8/14   Emmet Riley – 8/17   Harry Mushrush – 8/19 

Jean Fondriest – 8/20  Mary Barr – 8/24   Eileen Smith – 8/25 

Bob Boyd – 8/27   Lu Barnes – 9/6   John Cookson – 9/8 

George Case – 9/13   Lloyd Roth – 9/15   Dolores Marks – 9/16 

Marlene Singhaus – 9/17  Conchet Angelozzi – 9/19  Ethel Boyd – 9/20  

James Longo – 9/20   Dorothy Coutts – 9/22  Bonnie Sloan – 9/26 

Charles Raffle – 9/27   Donna Smith – 9/28 

 

 

In Memory Of… 
June Milliken    Mary Jane Bair   James Ickes 

Gerry Byers    Betty Luthy    Marion Rini 

Ken Gibbs    Homer Keppler   Roberta VonAllmen 

Marla Page    Joyce Pasquinelli   Anna May Dickinson 

Sylvia Irwin    Kathleen Fox    Ernest Carinelli  
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In the News… 

 

October is ‘National Residents’ Rights’ Month 
 

In honor of this designation, we at Park Village would like to take this 

opportunity to acknowledge our Residents and support those ombudsmen, 

citizen advocates, facility staff and family members who work to promote 

residents’ rights.  It is important that we remind our Residents, their loved 

ones, and our staff of the significance of these rights. 

 

In 1981, with the passage of the Nursing Home Reform Law, a baseline for 

quality of life and quality of care was established for all nursing home 

residents. We, here at Park Village, work hard to ensure that our Residents’ 

rights are honored and strive to go above and beyond these basic expectations.   

 

This month also allows us to reflect on the strides long-term care has taken 

over the past few decades.  As Park Village has been family owned and 

operated since 1952, we have grown and developed along with many of these 

changes.  We believe that our organization was founded on and continues to 

function in accordance with the beliefs that are expected and enumerated in 

the Residents’ Bill of Rights.  A copy of this document is provided to all new 

residents upon admission and all new employees at orientation.  If you would 

like another copy of the Residents’ Bill of Rights, please feel free to stop by 

the Front Desk in the Nursing Home to obtain a new one.  
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Looking Ahead… 

 

October 

 

October brings with it an activity that is loved by our Residents and the community alike 

– our Trick or Treat night!  Many of our Residents (and their families) enjoy sitting along 

the hallways as the area children walk through in costume.  While it is a busy night, it is 

a fun one!  Please feel free to drop off candy for your friend or family member (but don’t 

worry if you forget, all Residents who wish to participate will have candy available to 

pass out)! 

 

November 

 

The holiday season officially starts in November with Thanksgiving.  As you begin 

making holiday preparations, please consider making plans to either enjoy the 

Thanksgiving meal with your loved one here at Park Village or making arrangements to 

take them out for dinner.  It is a great opportunity to enjoy fellowship and reminisce of 

good times in years past.   

 

December 

 

With the holiday season abounding, please make sure you look over our schedule of 

events.  We have many local organizations that take this time as an opportunity to share 

their talents with our Residents and their loved ones.  Our Activities Department also 

ensures we acknowledge the holidays with various crafts and activities that are enjoyed 

by many.  Finally, we ask that you take the time to plan your celebrations with your 

loved ones during this special time!  

 


